
 

 

 

 

 

 

St John’s RC News  

Week Ending Thursday 14th April 2022 

Huge          

excitement  

as the eggs 

arrived! The 

children  

cannot wait 

to see the 

little chicks 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday. Remember 

we come back to school on Monday 25th 

April 2022.  

Easter Prayer 

God made you and God made me,  

He made the world for us to see.  

God loves you and long ago, 

He sent his Son to tell us so.  

Jesus showed us many things,  

To love and share and dance and sing.  

To learn to pray, to help and care,  

He promised he’d always be there.  

He died but then came back to life,  



 

 

 

 

Y5 entertained us all with a super selection of brass musical  

pieces. The William Tell Overture was amazing! The whole school 

enjoyed the concert, the first since all the Covid restrictions—

normality is coming back to us thank goodness 

Y1 have been learning all about the artist Georgia 

O’Keeffe, they have been enjoying observational 

drawing of flowers to help develop skills 



 

 

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School, Ann St, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ 

Tel: 01706 647195 

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Holy Week in Nursery started with Palm Sun-

day—we talked about the story and how excit-

ed people were for the arrival of Jesus. We 

mixed blue and yellow paint to make green 

and painted palm leaves 

Y4, threading needles, cutting out patterns, shapes and           

colours— and learning about the 30 pieces of silver from the     

Bible story 

Congratulations to our Y6 girls who played in their first football match, 

which was against St Vincent's. Excellent performance! #thisgirlcan 



 

 

Y2 had a super afternoon building Lego ships to help them recall the different 

parts of a ship 

Y3 sitting patiently and listening about how to sew, they will be    

making pouches and learning about the 30 pieces of silver from a 

story in the Bible 



 

 


